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Tenney Matthew

From: JENNY DWYER <jennydwyer@comcast.net>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 11:55 AM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: HB 4029

I support Hb4029 

we need to keep our lands for our wildlife. Land without development. 

my trips down the deschutes without seeing man made structure were spiritual journey’s that to this day sustain me in 
dark times such as these we are experiencing today. 

i still remember a kingfisher on one of my trips, catching a wild trout fly fishing and the osprey with a fish in flight  

🙏 amen and please vote your conscious 


